
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I wanted to email you to discuss my disapproval of the plan to raise the water rates for the Town 

of Litchfield by Pennichuck.  Litchfield pays excessive rates already for its water and receives 

terrible water service.  Our town has seen no investment from the company and while water 

quality and pressure is not great at times I see no reason our town should be getting 

an increase.  With no plans to improve any of the system in Litchfield this seems more like a 

money grab from our towns residents to fund other projects elsewhere.  There is no reason for 

your department to grant this increase and I ask that it be struck down. 

 

Joseph Lupinski 

Town of Litchfield resident 

 


